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	TO:	Cape Elizabeth Town Council
	FROM:	Ordinance Committee
	DATE:	December 21, 2015
	SUBJECT:	Village Green Zoning Amendment

Introduction

On October 14, 2015, the Town Council referred the Village Green Zoning Amendment to the Ordinance Committee. The Ordinance Committee reviewed the amendment at the December 17th meeting.

Discussion

Planning Board Chair Peter Curry presented the amendment and answered questions. 

Public comments were received from Paul Seidman, 21 Oakview Drive, and Suzanne McGinn, 1180 Shore Rd.

The Ordinance Committee discussed the village green concept and reviewed the text of the amendment.

Recommendation

The Ordinance Committee voted 3-0 to send the Village Green Zoning Amendment as proposed by the Planning Board to the Town Council for consideration.
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